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VIRGINIA BEACH, VIRGINIA 
TELEPHONE 1217 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. #2, 
Walnutport, rennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

N sports 
December 2, 1954. 

Many thanks for your letter of November 21 
stating your reception of WBUF's signal. 

lour copy checks our log as correct 
and this letter serves to verify your 
reception. 

Thanks again for the signal report and 
congratulations on being one of tree very 
first to write us. 

cerely- lours, 

Bob Koolag , JW, 
Assistant eneral Manager. 

Bri/cc 

Serving the Norfolk, Portsmouth, Virginia Beach Area 


